
 

 

 

 

 

Key Dates for Parents/Carers 

Thursday 1st April - Last day of Term (12.30pm finish)  

Thursday 1st - Monday 19th April - Easter Half-Term  

Tuesday 20th April - Children return to School  

 

 

Important Information 

Dear Parents, Guardians & Carers,  

 

Spring is officially here 😊  

 

The sun is shining bright today and the mood all around has been wonderful. Its amazing what a 

bit of sun can do!  

 

We had a great week last week with lots of the classes going outside to work and read in the 

gorgeous weather. Children engaged in outdoor learning from writing and reading poems about 

spring to sketching flowers. They also cleared up the flower beds and the poly tunnel to make 

space for the new fruit and veg that we will be planting.  

 

We hope you have a great week ahead!  

 

Miss Mehat  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent/Carer Newsletter  

 



 

 

 

 

Awards & Honours  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Key Messages & Reminders 

Just so you don't forget... 

Car Parking during pick up & drop off 

We have received a few complaints from residents about parents parking their cars recklessly in 
front of driveways, on grass verges and pavements. This is causing a nuisance for the residents as 
they are unable to get in and out of their homes as well as well as for pedestrians who are not 
able to walk along the pavements properly (especially those who have pushchairs).  

Please be mindful of where you are parking your cars and please be safe when driving! Now that 
the weather is getting better, why not walk to and from School if you live close by – not only will 
this save you from sitting in traffic, but you will get your daily steps in!  

Walk and Talk 

As a School, we are very excited to launch our Walk and Talk campaign. This is to encourage 
effective conversations between parents/carers and their children. Studies show that when 
parents/carers communicate effectively with their children, they are showing them respect. 
Children then begin to feel that they are heard and understood by their parents, which is a boost 
to self-esteem. It also improves your bond with them, and encourages them to listen to you. The 
children have designed some lovely posters and we discussed the importance of communication. 
Some of them spoke about their frustration at not being able to talk to whoever picks them up 
because they were busy on their phone. The children came up with questions they would like to 
be asked when they are collected from School. These include: 

• What did you learn today?  
• What games did you play at lunchtime?  
• Tell me something you found interesting today?  
• Was there anything you found difficult about today?  

Please join us in this campaign to take the time to talk and listen to your child about their day and 
help build conversations into their daily lives.  

Enjoy your walking and talking! 

Lost Property  

We've started to get a small collection of lost property again. Can Parents please ensure all 
uniform items (especially PE kits) are named. 

 



 

 

 

 

Sunflower Growing Competition  

Now that the weather is getting better, we have started to grow some plants! Each class has 
planted Sunflowers and we are holding a competition to see who's Sunflower will grow the tallest! 

So far Nursery are in the lead by miles followed by Year 4 Tanzania Class 😊  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Junior Bake Off - Channel 4 

Applications are open for the 7th series of Junior Bake Off; a Channel 4 programme that celebrates 
the culinary talent and ambition of the younger generation in Britain. They are looking for young 
budding bakers between 9 -15 years old. 

Filming would take place from July 2021, but our applications close on Sunday 28th March 2021. 
Interested bakers can apply online at WWW.APPLYFORJUNIORBAKEOFF.CO.UK. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.applyforjuniorbakeoff.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From all the staff here at Wexham Court Primary School, 

we wish you a great week ahead! 


